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Approval of a resolution to 

enter into a contract with 

ICOR Technology for the 

purchase of two (2) ICOR 

Mini Tracked Robots for 

the Little Rock Police 

Department SWAT Team 

and the Little Rock Fire 

Department Bomb Squad. 
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Emergency Management 

Division 

Action Required: 
 

√ Ordinance 
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Bruce T. Moore 

City Manager 

   

SYNOPSIS An ordinance authorizing the City Manager to execute a 

contract with ICOR Technology for the purchase of two (2) 

ICOR Mini Tracked Robots for the Little Rock Police 

Department SWAT Team and the Little Rock Fire 

Department Bomb Squad. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT Total project amount is $177,659.56, and 100% of the 

funding is provided through the State Homeland Security 

Grant Program with no fiscal impact on the City of Little 

Rock, Account No. G51P221-270519 ($95,419.58) and 

Account No. G52P233-270529 ($82,239.98). 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the ordinance. 

 

BACKGROUND The Emergency Management Division is committed to 

improving public safety throughout the City.  Since 

September 11, 2001, the City has become eligible for 

several Emergency Service Equipment Grants, and the 

purchase of two (2) ICOR Mini Tracked Robots for the 

Little Rock Police Department SWAT Team and the Little 

Rock Fire Department Bomb Squad are eligible items from 

those grants.   

 



BACKGROUND 

CONTINUED 

ICOR Technologies is the sole source manufacturer of the 

ICOR Mini Robot. 

 

 


